
Amadi, Eric A - DNR 

From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR 

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 4:44 PM 
'Patrick Patterson' To: 

Cc: George Marek 

Subject: Request for Additional Information - Case Closure Submit tal, City of South Milwaukee 
Vacant Parcel, 222 N. Chicago Avenue, South Milwaukee, WI. BRRTS #: 02-41-556175 , 
FID #: 341189420 

Hi Pat: 

The Closure Committee (Committee) met yesterday (December 6, 2018), to discuss the subject site. At the 
end of the meeting, the Committee requested additional information. I called you today (December 7, 2018), 
to relate the information to you. I also promised to follow-up with email. Below is an outline of our discussion 
regard ing the additional information requested: 

1. A map showing all RCLs extent (one isocontour line that includes the entire site - since site-wide fill is 
also a source of impact). Revise the legend for metals - Background Threshold Values are not usually 
considered in determining RCLs extent. Please keep the iso-contour line to your property boundary. 

2. A map showing residuals of all RCLs exceedances (the isocontour line would include the entire site -
also due to presence of site-wide fill materials). Provide rationale for site-wide cap (i.e. site-wide fill) . 

3. Provide the information/data used to determine vapor screening criteria, including conclusions. 

4. Provide a vapor map for the area (northeast of site and/or other areas) deemed for future potential 
vapor risk. 

5. Revise the Continuing Obligations Table and check, "xiii": Vapor: Residual volatile contamination poses 
future risk of vapor intrusion. 

Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks. 

Eric 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at htt p://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Eric Amadi 
Phone: (414) 263-8639 
Eric.Amadi@wisconsin.gov 
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